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Comments: input on fees

 

Hello. 

 

 

I regularly hike in National Forests near Eugene, Oregon and support the idea of user fees. In fact, I'd be fine with

a fee for all trail access points. It's about time! 

 

 

Please also consider a fee for dogs, equal to the fee for a person. Dogs in the National Forests are generally off-

leash and often off-trail. They create as much or more erosion and trail degradation as their owners. Unlike what I

encounter in town, I have never seen a dog owner in a national forest with a baggie for carrying out dog poop.

Thank you.

 

 

 

Steve Adey

Eugene, Oreegon

 


